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MPO schedules public meeting on transportation impact fees 

Article published on Tuesday, Nov. 20, 2007 

CLEARWATER - The Pinellas County Metropolitan Planning Organization agreed on Nov. 14 to take up the proposal to 
increase the transportation impact fee for Pinellas County. 
 
At the November meeting, the MPO re-reviewed the situation and concluded the proposal should be taken up again 
for consideration of action at its December meeting. A public hearing on Wednesday, Dec. 12, 1 p.m., in the Fifth 
Floor Assembly Room of the Clearwater Courthouse, 315 Court Street 
 
Earlier this year at their May meeting, the MPO had under consideration a proposal to the County Commission to 
increase the transportation impact fee; however, there were questions at that time about what the changes would 
be to the tax structure of the State. Therefore, the MPO had deferred consideration of that transportation impact fee 
increase to the November MPO meeting. 
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